
FP Book Drive 
Our School Library is in need of 

re-stocking . 

Please donate books in good or  

excellent condition from  

January 23rd to February 10th 

Special need for Kinder-level books but  

accepting all books for levels Kinder to Grade 8. 

 

 

 

Please drop books in bins located at the office at 

both North and South site. 

Thank you once again for your school support. 

 

Brought to you by FP Home & School Association 


